
 

 

 

 

January 28, 2021 
 

 
ONE STOP OPERATOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

The County of San Bernardino, through its Workforce Development Department, hereby 
announces the release of a Request for Proposal (RFP) for One Stop Operator, as 
mandated by the federal Workforce Innovation & Opportunity Act.   

The deadline by which to submit a proposal is Wednesday, February 24, 2021, 11:00 AM 
PST. Proposals received after this time will be rejected as non-responsive. The RFP is 
available at: https://epro.sbcounty.gov/bso/external/publicBids.sdo.  Interested proposers 
must register with the County’s procurement system at: https://epro.sbcounty.gov/bso/.  

Proposers are strongly encouraged to read the RFP in its entirety before submitting a 
proposal.   
  
If no responsive proposals are received, the County Workforce Development Board will 
submit a request to the State to serve as the One Stop Operator for San Bernardino 
County.  Please contact ravi.brahmbhatt@wdd.sbcounty.gov to receive a copy of the 
draft request.  Interested parties have until March 1, 2021, 5:00 PM PST to submit 
comments regarding the request to ravi.brahmbhatt@wdd.sbcounty.gov with the subject 
line of the email entitled “One Stop Operator Comment.” 

 

 

Workforce Development Department 
Administration Division 

 

Marlena Sessions 
Executive Director 

Bradley Gates 
Assistant Director   

290 North D Street, 6th Floor, San Bernardino, CA  92415|   Phone: 909.387-9859  Fax: 909.889.2460 

https://epro.sbcounty.gov/bso/external/publicBids.sdo
https://epro.sbcounty.gov/bso/
mailto:ravi.brahmbhatt@wdd.sbcounty.gov
mailto:ravi.brahmbhatt@wdd.sbcounty.gov

